Emailed: 6/7/22

To:       All members of Coordinating Council

From:  Charlotte Lovett, Moderator

Re:       June Council Meeting – June 15, 2022

Please be advised that after consultation with the Stated Clerk the June meeting of the Council has been cancelled. 

See you on July 20, 2022, for the July meeting.


